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August 26, 2019 

 
Section 301 Tariffs Increase 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
In a tweet posted Friday afternoon, President Trump has announced that the duty rate for Section 301 List 1, List 
2, and List 3 goods would increase from 25% to 30% effective October 1, 2019. 
 
In addition, the duty rate for List 4 products that are due to go into effect September 1, 2019 would be 15%, 
instead of the anticipated 10%. No mention was made about the tariffs on List 4 products that are set to increase 
on December 15, 2019. 
 
The increases are a response to China’s retaliation of raising of their duty rates on U.S. goods. 

 

Additional information will be advised as it becomes available. 

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 

Robinson representative. 

 

Sincerely,  

C.H. Robinson  
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